HMM-265 Veterans Association, Inc.

June 15, 2024

Fellow Marines:

It is with pleasure that we announce the Hotel Gibbs in San Antonio, Texas as our host for our 2025
reunion.

Hotel Gibbs is an historic building, having been constructed in 1909, and holds the honor as being the
first high-rise built in the city. Conveniently located just steps from the Riverwalk and right across from
the Alamo, we have San Antonio’s best right out the front door! Check it out at hotelgibbs.com, or, get
a virtual tour at Historic Hotel Gibbs. (BTW, these addresses, typed into your browser, should get you
there, perhaps with some extra steps).

Save the dates: Saturday, November 8th to Wednesday, November 12th, 2025. Make it a point to
contact other squadron members; remember, we need to get our attendance back up!

Our schedule will follow the routine of our prior gatherings: Day one, opening reception, day two,
general meeting and Memorial Service, day three, Marine Corps Birthday banquet and celebration, day
four, Group Special Event, day five, goodbyes and departure. There’s plenty of free time within the
schedule for everyone to enjoy the city in all respects. Plus, we have an entire ballroom as a hooch.
We’re looking forward to a splendid gathering.

We’ll be keeping you posted as details of the schedule firm up, so be on the lookout for additional
messages. Let’s all do our part to encourage other members to attend.

See you in San Antonio!

Semper Fi,

B A

Bob Basye
President, HMM-265 Veterans Assoc., Inc.



